
Sara Todd <sstodd@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment: 
 
I am writing to express my support for HB 2656, the Safe Waters Act. I moved to 
Oregon in Fall of 2017 because I immediately fell in love with the natural beauty. I 
moved here from Chicago and was craving a deeper connection to nature, the land and 
other living beings. I cherish the natural lands of this state and support any efforts to 
keep the air and water clean and our forests intact.  
 
The Safe Waters Act is very clear in limiting destructive practices such as clearcutting, 
creating new logging roads and spraying chemicals on forestlands that supply drinking 
water. Please protect our forests and our drinking water by supporting this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sara Todd 
34065 Wood Duck Ave 
Nehalem, OR 97131 
PO Box 425 
Wheeler, OR 97147 
 


